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Donna Conkling

From: trbl675@aol.com

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2022 8:58 AM

To: Clerk's Department; Mayor

Subject: From Rsident Susan Levine....- New Rochelle going greener...

CAUTION: External sender. 

To the Trustees and the Mayor... 
 

A Local News Article Dated July 22 2022.  
 
https://larchmontloop.com/new-rochelle-launches-sustainable-and-quieter-landscaping-program/ 
 

Is Scarsdale aware that there is/was a Grant available to Towns.. 
from the NYS Energy and Research Development Authority... 
for the Clean Energy Communities Program? 

 
 

New Rochelle received it for their new proposals to 

switch from Gas Powered Blowers to Electric..among other measures... 
 

**All mentioned in the above Article.** 

 

Thanks for listening. 
 

Susan Levine 

Ardmore Road 

 
 
 
 
 


